
 

5 February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 
We still have tickets available to see Jekyll & Hyde on Wednesday 12 March, at the New 
Wimbledon Theatre. If you would like to take up this opportunity for your young 
person before we offer out to Year 10, please make payment on ParentPay as soon as 
possible. The cost of the trip is £22. If you have already paid for the trip there is nothing 
further to do. 
 

For full details of the trip please CLICK HERE to see the email sent home. 
 

If you would like your young person to have this opportunity but the cost is a barrier, 
please let me know as we may be able to fund some of the cost from our Pupil Premium 
budget. 
 

If you have any questions, please do drop me an email (nkay@carringtonschool.org). 

Best wishes 

Mr N Kay 

Teacher of English 

Literacy Coordinator 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/21-January-An-Opportunity-to-See-JekyllHyde-at-the-Theatre.pdf
mailto:nkay@carringtonschool.org

